
Re HOMELAND SECURITY / NATIONAL SECURITY 
 
At the September 12, 2001, Dept. of Defense News Briefing,  
"American Airlines", "Flight 77", "Boeing 757" were not even mentioned.  
 
The transcript of the September 12, 2001, Dept. of Defense News Briefing, 
was recently removed from the DoD website.  
 
It is still available at http://www.twf.org/News/Y2010/0911-Pentagon.html 
 
Contact:  

Enver Masud 
The Wisdom Fund — TWF.org 
email staff@twf.org 
phone 567-703-6837 

 

 
 
 
Full transcript at http://www.twf.org/News/Y2010/0911-Pentagon.html 
(click on the link in the first paragraph) 
 
Reporters were “threatened or, in fact, handcuffed and dragged away” — 
according to the transcript. 


